
 

EVACUATION RESCIND 
IR#5 – NORTH BAY 

(08/25/2023) AND TIME (14:00) 

The Evacuation ALERT, pursuant to the Authority of the Council under Sections 81 and 88 of the 
Indian Act issued at 08/19/2023, 14:00 to the area(s) Skwlāx te Secwepemcúle̓cw IR#5 – NORTH 
BAY area has been rescinded.  

All areas of IR#5 – NORTH BAY 

AREAS OF SUNNYBRAE CANOE POINT RD 

ANGIE LANE 

SYLVESTER RD 

TAPPEN SUBDIVISION RD 
 

An Evacuation Alert may need to be reissued; however, if that is deemed necessary, the 
Evacuation Alert process will re-commence. 

WHAT YOU SHOULD DO: 

• Fill the gas tank of personal vehicles 

• Bring a minimum of three days of food and essential supplies (e.g. medications, pet 

supplies) with you as local grocery stores may not yet have adequate stock 

• If your animals or livestock have been relocated, call [contact number] to coordinate their 

safe return 

For more information contact: 250-320-6239 

 
____________________________________ 
Chief/Designate, Little Shuswap Lake Band 
 


